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Also, the company gets a patent in order to protect the drug from being copied by other companies. Mayo Clinic does
not endorse companies or products. This content does not have an English version. There are a number of generic
Cardizem CD products available on the market right now. It is, now, marketed by some companies under its own generic
name diltiazem and by other companies under brand names such as Cartia or Taztia. But, Celebrex is and will always be
called a brand-name drug. The bottom line about FDA-approved generic drugs is that the active ingredient of generic
drugs has no patent. The Food and Drug Administration FDA approved Celebrex as a brand-name drug because the
manufacturing company demonstrated to the FDA that this drug had unique pharmacological and therapeutic
characteristics. Would you like to view your HealthSavvy Programs now, or stay on this page and continue reading this
article? Are There Foods for Type 2 Diabetes? The active ingredient of this drug is identified by the generic name
celecoxib and, because of the patents, celecoxib is not a generic drug. As a result, this drug was granted several patents
and, for about 20 years, the manufacturing company had been the only company making and selling this drug. This site
does not dispense medical advice or advice of any kind. The patent for the active ingredient has expired. For example,
Claritin is a brand name. Site users seeking medical advice about their specific situation should consult with their own
physician.Find a comprehensive guide to possible side effects including common and rare side effects when taking
Cartia XT (Diltiazem Hydrochloride Extended Release Cartia. Generic Name: diltiazem hydrochloride extended release
capsules; Brand Name: Cartia XT. Last reviewed on RxList: 8/17/ PROFESSIONAL. Cartia XT. GENERIC NAME(S):
Diltiazem Hcl. OTHER NAME(S): Cartia XT Capsule, Extended Release. Read Reviews (77)Get Prices. Uses; Side
Effects; Precautions; Interactions; Overdose; Images. Uses. Learn about Cartia XT (Cardizem CD), dosing, proper use
and what to know before beginning treatment.?Overview ?Proper Use ?Dosing. 3 days ago - Physician reviewed Cartia
XT patient information - includes Cartia XT description, dosage and directions. Generic Name: diltiazem (dil TYE a
zem) You should not use Cartia XT if you have very low blood pressure, a serious heart condition such as "sick sinus
syndrome" or "AV block" (unless you have. Cartia XT. Generic Name: Diltiazem Long-Acting Capsules (dil TYE a
zem) There are many types of abnormal heartbeats with which Cartia XT (diltiazem long-acting capsules) must not be
used. Ask your This is not a list of all drugs or health problems that interact with Cartia XT (diltiazem long-acting
capsules). Tell your. Videos. See All What Are Calcium Channel Blockers? What's the Difference Between a
Brand-Name Drug and a Generic Drug? What's the Difference Between a Brand-Name Drug and a Generic Dru See All
Videos. Jump to Generic - For more information on this medication choose from the list of selections below. Overview
Uses Brand Names Drug Class Side Effects Drug Interactions Drug Precautions Food Interactions Inform MD
Pregnancy Lactation Drug Usage Drug Dosage Overdose Other Requirements. Jump to Medication name - Generic
name: Diltiazem hour Sustained-action Capsule - Oral. Pronunciation: (dill-TIE-uh-zem). Brand name(s): Cardizem CD.
COMMON BRAND NAMES. Cardizem . Oral dosage (Extended-release once-daily dosage forms; i.e., Cardizem CD
capsules or generic equivalent). Adults . Cardizem CD or equivalent (Cartia XT) generic extended-release capsules 24
hours: Administered once-daily; may be administered without regard to meals. Jul 22, - Generic Name: Aspirin Product
Name: Cartia. Indication. Aspirin is used as prophylaxis for and in the treatment of transient ischaemic attacks,
ischaemic strokes and other thromboembolic disorders. It is also used in conjunction with other anticoagulant drugs to
reduce the risk of systemic embolism or.

unahistoriafantastica.com

Page 1

